
 

Town of Canterbury 

Selectmen’s Meeting 

November 24, 2014 

 

Selectmen Present:  Bob Steenson 

Cheryl Gordon 

George Glines 

Town Administrator:  Ken Folsom 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 PM. 

 

The Selectmen began their review of the proposed 2015 budget. 

 

A general discussion was held on the 3 Health Insurance plans available.  Ken explained that 

his intent is to reduce the costs to the Town; this can be accomplished with 2 of the plans 

while increasing some benefits to the employees. 

 

The Board reviewed the Department Head budgets.  The Board asked Jan and Ken to get 

clarification on a few subjects. 

 

The Selectmen will be meeting with the Budget Committee at the next meeting. 

 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on December 1, 2014 at 6:00PM at the 

Meetinghouse. 

 

Cheryl made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:02 PM.  Bob seconded the motion.  All in 

favor by roll call, motion carried. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jan Stout 

Administrative Assistant 

  

 


